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ISLEHAM WEEKLY NEWS 
Week commencing: Monday 16th November 2020 

 

 
ARMISTICE DAY 
Thank you to our Year 6 pupils for representing the school so calmly on Armistice Day at the War 
Memorial. It was extremely moving for the children to be able to be present in small groups. Thank you to 
our catering team too for the super poppy-themed shortbread biscuits. 
 

    
 
YEAR 5 VICTORIANS 

Well done Year 5 for dressing up in such brilliant costumes for your Victorian Day. You coped very well with 

your Victorian lessons, writing lines with chalk on slate and chanting your times tables and it was lovely to see you 

playing Victorian playground games such as the hoop and stick, skipping and hopscotch.  

   

PE KIT 
Thank you for ensuring your children are wearing their P.E. kit for their timetabled PE days in school. We 
obviously wish the children in the current lockdown to have as much exercise as possible, so it is great that 
we are spending even more time doing PE as less time is spent changing! 
 
Please can I ask though that children avoid wearing tracksuit tops or hoodies to school on their PE days as 
they will be wearing PE kit throughout the day? They should be wearing their burgundy sweatshirt, sweat 
cardigan or fleece (or Year 6 black logo-ed hoody) rather than a trackksuit top or hoody (with a gilet/ body 
warmer if needed). The opportunity to wear a school black hooded top is reserved for our Year 6 children. 
Thank you for your understanding. 
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VIRTUAL CLASS ASSEMBLIES  

Thank you for your patience with the technical issues which surrounded the release of our virtual class 

assemblies last week and for your overwhelmingly positive feedback. Huge thanks to the staff & children 

for their hard work with these. Well done to all involved.  

  
 

 
ASSEMBLIES & MUSIC THIS WEEK 
This week we will be thinking about staying active in the second lockdown both in and outside school, and 
continuing our thinking about the theme of compassion. 
 

     
 
CHRISTMAS CARD ORDERS- HELP TO RAISE FUNDS FOR THE SCHOOL PTA 
Your child will hopefully have brought home last week the digital print of their Christmas card design for 
Christmas 2020. The paper proof includes details of how to order the cards online. Please email Mrs Dennis 
in the the school office if you have any concerns or queries. finance@isleham.cambs.sch 
Uk Please note that the deadline for orders is Wednesday this week.  
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MENU THIS WEEK 

 

DIARY DATES 

Please find below our list of diary dates for this week 

16/11/2020   

17/11/2020 6.30pm Govs Meeting 

18/11/2020 - Deadline for School Fundraising Christmas card orders  

19/11/2020   

20/11/2020   

22/11/2020   
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